
RE SB223
Please do not pass senate bill 223!  This bill would take away a parent's choice to give their child a Christian education instead of 
the public school system.  Parents must have  the right to choose a private school that will teach the Christian values that they honor 
and want their children to learn.  SB223 would take away this right and it is a threat to religious freedom!  


